
Union of Saints - Belief in Plant Remedies and 
Respect for Law

“Yess & Noh.”
At the Union of Saints, we recognize the profound healing potential of plant remedies, 

acknowledging their therapeutic benefits and their growing acceptance in modern society. We 
support the legal use of plant-based medicines where allowed, as they can offer an organic 
and natural alternative to conventional treatments.

However, we also emphasize the importance of adhering to current federal laws and 
respecting the legal boundaries that govern these substances. In many job settings and 
volunteer roles, it's essential to maintain awareness of regulations, especially where plant-
based remedies might be restricted. For this reason, we encourage members to practice 
caution and follow the "6-month rule"—waiting at least six months before applying for jobs or 
volunteer opportunities after using plant remedies, ensuring a clean record in the eyes of 
employers and institutions.

While we value the healing qualities of organic medicines, we believe that sobriety and 
mindfulness are key to navigating life's challenges. In the end, staying clear-headed allows us 
to face life's demands more effectively. We advocate for safe, responsible use of plant 
medicines when permissible and encourage maintaining boundaries that prioritize safety, 
responsibility, and legal adherence. The times are indeed changing, and more people are 
opening their minds to plant-based alternatives, but remaining cautious and responsible is 
always our first priority.


